
          St. James United Church Life and Work, June 19, 2016      
Ushering this week is provided by:                         

Usher in Charge: Oliver Wellon    Greeters:          Jack & Florence Head   

Ushers:                Linda Babstock, Phil Saunders, Jean Thompson, Baxter Howse 
 
We acknowledge the following donations: 
* to the Bethany Danielle Pike Memorial Camp Fund: 
   ** in loving memory of husband, Bas Jamieson, from Lorna,  and father, Captain  
        Walter Blackwood, from Lorna;       
   ** in loving memory of Grace Marie Gaudet from Vicki & Bruce Colbourne and  
       family; 
  ** from the United Way of Newfoundland and Labrador Inc. 
*to the Cemetery Fund: 
  **in loving memory of dad, Fred Higdon, on Father’s Day from Cheryl, Karen,  
      David and Kelly; 
 ** in loving memory of a dear husband and dad, Roy Tiller, from Marjorie, Gary  
      and Jeff; 
 **in loving memory of Hubert Stokes, Chesley Howse, John Ford and Carl 
      Babstock from Jean and family; 
 ** in loving memory of father, Daniel B. Hann, from Nellie and Glenn; 
**  in loving memory of Cecil G. Cole from wife Muriel and family; 
**  in loving memory of a dear husband and father, Neil Anthony, from wife  
      Pauline and son Conrad; 
*to the Building Fund in loving memory of Murley Bursey from Carolyn and Gary 
      and families; 
*to the AOTS in loving memory of dear fathers and grandfathers, Ronald Abbott  
      and Patrick McDonald, from Terry, Debbie, Dylan and Jason; 
*to the Memorial Fund in loving memory of our dear friend, Melvin Ralph, from  
      Morley & Vera Hodder. 
 
Summer Music Schedule continues. If you are interested in sharing your musical 
talents with the congregation, please contact Amy at 771-2414 or 

amdalziel@mta.ca    
 
Our Spiritual Journey continues tomorrow with ‘Meditation for Seniors, all 
welcome’ at 11am in the Fellowship Room.  
 
GO Project Car Wash and BBQ: Next Saturday, June 25, 10am – 2pm. Minimum 
donation for the car wash is $5; hot dogs and drinks available for purchase. 

2017 Bulletins: If you would like to sponsor a pre-printed 2017 bulletin in aid of 
Mission & Service, please browse the catalogue outside the office and put your 
name against a favourite date.  Cost is $50. 

Our Memorial Flower Garden, by the front doors of the Annex, is calling out for 
colour.  If you are near a plant outlet, please consider purchasing a small, bright 
annual for planting in our garden in memory of your loved one.  You may bring it 
to the office during the week, and we will help create a memory of colour. 
 
The Cosmic Walk – the deep history of the Universe told as our sacred story.  
Drop by the Mercy Centre for Ecology and Justice, 101 Mount Scio Road, to take a 
walk through 14 billion years of our history.  Susan has been instrumental in 
creating this project as part of the Centre’s Programme Committee. 
 
Please see the notice boards for: 
*UC Moderator writing about the shooting in Orlando; 
*UC Moderator writing about the 30th Anniversary of the Apology to First Nations 
Peoples; 
*latest Mission and Service Story, Generosity for Mission. 
 
Cowan Heights United Church Service for today will be held at 7pm.  
 
16th Annual Seniors’ Day at the Garden, Thursday, June 23, 10am – 3pm. Visiting 
seniors (60+) enjoy free admission, complimentary refreshments, customized 
guided tours of the various garden areas and much more. This is a special 
opportunity to see the Botanical Garden in bloom, experience a slice of nature 
and discuss gardening interests with like-minded gardening enthusiasts.  

In commemoration of the 100th Anniversary of the Battle of Beaumont-Hamel, 
Wesley UC is pleased to welcome the North Lakeshore Chorus, (a combined choir 
from Ontario, New Brunswick and Nova Scotia), who will be presenting Till The 
Boys Come Home, a choral and spoken word tribute to the soldiers of the Royal 
Newfoundland Regiment who fought for King and Country in the Great War 1914-
1918. Saturday, July 2, beginning at 7:30pm in the Sanctuary of Wesley UC. 
Tickets are $15 for adults, $10 for seniors and students, and may be obtained by 
calling the church office at 579-3682 or at the door on the evening of the concert. 
 
2016 Memorial Services: Monday, July 4 at 7pm at the Mount Pleasant 
Cemetery, Hamilton Ave. Extension and Monday, July 18 at 7pm at the General 
Protestant Cemetery on Topsail Road.  In the event of inclement weather, the 
services will move ahead to 7pm the following day. 
Burry Heights summer camps offer an unforgettable experience for ages 9-11, 
12-13, and 14-15. Registration is $275, with $75 due at time of registration. Fees 
are payable by email transfer to burryheights.summer@hotmail.com or by 
cheque made payable to Burry Heights Camp and Retreat Centre, Burry Heights, 
320 Elizabeth Avenue, St. John’s, NL., A1B 1T9. Summer programming inquiries 
may be made to Megan Stead at burryheights.summer@hotmail.com 
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